
 

June 17, 2020 

 

The following letter is an announcement from the Diocese of Fairbanks Safe 
Environment Coordinator, Alicia Menard. This is of interest for those teaching religious 
education classes or parents with family at home. Please take a moment to read and 
follow instructions. If you have input, please contact Alicia at (907) 374-9553 or email 
her: amenard@cbna.org.     Thank you, Mary Pat Boger, St. Mark Parish Administrator 

 

Good afternoon, 

 I hope everyone is enjoying their summer and staying safe. I wanted to let you know of 
a generous offer made by the company we have partnered with to help facilitate our 
policies. Safe and Sacred is adding an at-home training program for parents to use with 
their children which covers many of the safety rules we encourage. I know it has been a 
challenge to facilitate any sort of training since the pandemic. Please provide the 
website, https://safeandsacred-fairbanks.org/  in your bulletins and websites so families 
have access to this important information. For your information this is what parents will 
encounter:   

We have a separate login for parents only on the login page. When they use this login 
they will be brought to a page where they can only access the @Home program. The only 
information we collect is their name and email address. It looks like this: 

 

The training is broken into lessons by grade. This might not be for everyone, but I feel 
any extra resources are worth offering for those who might use it. Thank you for your 
efforts.   
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